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Comments: Grazing in our public lands, especially wilderness areas, should be reduced so that wildlife and

endangered species can survive. Grazing on public lands degrades water and food sources for wildlife. Our

public lands are under increasing stress from climate change and wild fire. Please reduce the areas subject to

grazing by sheep and cattle. 


